Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education

REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ALAMINOS CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

DM-2021 -092
TO - All Public Elementary & Secondary School Heads
FROM - Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT : Quincentenial Commemorations in the Philippines (QCP)
DATE : March 31, 2021

1. Relative to the 500" anniversary of the victory of our ancestors led by Lapu-Lapu in
the battle of Mactan, along with other related events in 1521 such as the role of the
country in the Magellan-Elcano circumnavigation will be commemorated by the Filipino
nation on April 27, 2021. Hence, all school heads, teachers and learners are advised
to watch the Quincentennial Commemoration in the Philippines (QCP) on April 22,
2021 at 9:00 am onwards, below is the link for the watching of the said celebration.
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2. Compliance of all concerned is enjoined.

LORNA UGAYONG, PhD, CESO V
choofs Division Superintendent

With hundred reasons to serve!
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